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DECEMBER– CLUB SERVICE MONTH

 December 14 ........................................... Board Meeting, 12 noon

December 16 (Sat) .................... Holiday Party at John Priem’s home;

Hanukkah

December 18 ..............................................Family Holiday Meeting

December 25 ........................................ No meeting; Christmas Day

JANUARY– ROTARY AWARENESS MONTH

January 1 ............................................No meeting; New Year’s Day

January 16 (Tues) .............Rotary Night at  Ducks’ game (see page 4)

Meeting Highlights

P lease take a few extra minutes to read this four-page issue

of the Weekly Squeak. It’s packed full of great photos (one

of which is really funny on page 3!), info on our two upcoming

Christmas parties, and the last page is an offer by our district for

Ducks tickets in January! And Operation Gratitude needs our help

this weekend (see page 2).

Even with a full agenda this past week, Norm Buben managed

to fit in the induction of our newest member Nick Latimer. A realtor

with Macial

Realty in

Anaheim, he is

sponsored by

S u s a n

Hatzenbuhler.

W e l c o m e

aboard, Nick!

Also in the

“line-up” for membership is Laura Patterson with Countrywide

Home Loans, and Sandra Bolton, Executive Director of Healthy

Smiles for Kids of Orange County. Laura’s sponsor is Steve

Rosco, and Sandra is sponsored by Harris Done.

  Our guest speaker was Julie Miller from Lenders Who Care

who are dedicated to helping people obtain the American Dream:

home-ownership. And not just ownership, but affordable

ownership, through professional counseling, training, and

fairness.

Don’t forget . . . Our regular meeting on Monday, December

18th, will be a family meeting/party at our regular location.

Please invite your spouses/significant others/visiting relatives/

etc.

And, since a lot of us have kids both in high school and college

(and coming home for the holidays), this would be a great time to

bring them along and introduce them to Rotary.

Our Annual Holiday Party will once again be at John Priem’s

beautiful home (323 Via Lido Soud on Lido Isle in Newport

Beach) on Saturday, December 16th. On the “menu” are

camaraderie, good food, and a great view of the Annual Boat

Parade from his patio and boat deck.

It’s Party Time!

We again have two buses

from the Boys and Girls

club for this party. One will

pick up at the Expo at Tustin

Ave. and La Palma at 6:00 PM.

The other will pick up same

time at the Boys and Girls main site at Philadelphia and Broadway in

downtown Anaheim. They will leave Newport @ 9:25 PM.  Don’t

forget the food you’re bringing to share.  Call Lucille ASAP at (714)

530-2366;  she needs a count by Friday AM.
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Operation Gratitude – Rotarian Style!

Gratitude was in abundance this past weekend at Tom’s Farms!

Pictured here are Trent Adams and his really, really cute kids,

with Mac and Harris.

T his Saturday we will be delivering our donations to Operation

Gratitude in Van Nuys. Will begin with everyone meeting at John

Breen’s home no later than 8:30 AM. John’s address is 13091 Marcy

Ranch Rd., Santa Ana, 92705, (714) 832-9949, which is located off of

Newport Ave. between Foothill Blvd. and Crawford Canyon Rd. We will

be leaving for Van Nuys no later than 9:00 AM and will be leaving Van

Nuys no later than 2:00 PM for the return in time fo the Club’s Christma

party. 

Vic Domingez will need a count of who will be coming so please contact

him via e-mail (vicdominguez@hotmail.com) or by phone at (714) 397-

6308 no later than Thursday evening. All Rotarians participating are asked

to wear their Rotary shirts (old or new) and, if not, something visibly

identifying them as Rotarians. We may still be in need of a second van to

load all of the donated items so if anyone can bring one, please let Vic

know that as well.

A very full, festive house this past week!



Members Celebrating the Day of the Horse

She did it!

Thank you Lane and Lucille!

Rotary Youth Exchange

Since 1927 students and host families all over the

world have had their horizons broadened and their

lives enriched by the generosity

of Rotary’s Youth

Exchange program.

Administered by Rotary

clubs, districts and

multidistrict groups, the

program today involves

more than 82 countries

and over 8,000 students

each year.

The first documented exchanges date back to 1927,

when the Rotary Club of Nice, France, initiated

exchanges with European students. Exchanges between clubs in California, USA, and Latin American countries began in 1939,

and exchange activities spread to the eastern United States in 1958. In 1972 the RI Board of Directors agreed to recommend Youth

Exchange to clubs worldwide as a worthwhile international activity that promotes global peace and understanding.

Brenden, w/Lucille Kring, a Rotary Exchange student to Belgium

who’s now back home and at UC Santa Cruz.

Now THAT is one big horse!



 

 

Vs. 

St. Louis Blues 
Arrowhead Pond of Anaheim 

Tuesday, January 16 th  @ 7:05 p.m. 
 

 Special reserved Terrace Main seating for only $18.50  (Reg. $38.50)  
 All Rotary Club members, family  and friends welcome to attend 

 Consider making it a fundraiser for your club 
  Tickets are limited and will sell out, ACT NOW! 

 

We will accept: CHECKS ONLY 
 

Make Checks Payable to:  
District 5320 

 
NO REFUNDS OR EXCHANGES 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

NAME: # OF TICKETS YOU 

WANT TO PURCHASE 

 

PRICE PER 

TICKET 

TOTAL AMOUNT 

OF ORDER 

 
ADDRESS: 

 $18.50         $ CITY/ZIP: 

 PHONE: 

Please mail this portion of  order form WITH PAYMENT  to:  
 

Rotary District Office 
Attn: Roy Jefferson 

2245 N. Glassell 
Orange, CA  92865 

ROTARY NIGHT 
AT THE POND! AT THE POND! 
“DON’T MISS THE FUN” 

 

 

Deadline  
For Your  

Reservation is: 
Friday, Dec. 15 th    

Questions? 
Ask 

Roy Jefferson 
(714) 283-5336 

roy@royjefferson.com


